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Welcome Al Rivett, 
Interim Assistant Pastor 
by David C. Mauldin  
On Tuesday, June 24, Al Rivett began serving as our interim assis-
tant pastor. He will be helping me out, filling in when I am away, 
working with our vision team and finance committee, and         
handling some administrative tasks. He will be serving part time, 
about 20 hours per week. We are happy to welcome him as part of 
our team while we search for a permanent, full-time second      
pastor. We have been searching for a while, but these things        
take time. Thankfully, we are not without help while we continue         
the search! 
 

Al is a commissioned lay pastor approved by the Presbytery of 
Florida to serve as pastor of a church. (The technical designation is 
CLP 2). This means he is an elder who has some seminary training. 
He also has specialized interim pastor training, and served as 
transitional pastor of Christ Presbyterian Church in Barnwell, 
South Carolina, for two years. Al has been active in church leader-
ship since 1996. His home congregation is Indian River Presbyteri-
an, where he has served as an elder. He has been through the       
visioning process twice, once as an elder and once as a pastor. Al 
and his wife, Donna, make their home in Fort Pierce. 
 

Al's professional career was mainly in community development 
and the non-profit world. For example, he was the director of 
Habitat for Humanity in St. Lucie County. He worked for the           
St. Lucie County Chamber of Commerce as both executive vice      
president and director of governmental    
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relations. He has served on boards and chaired numerous community organizations. 

 

I knew Al from my work with the presbytery. When I approached him about 
the possibility of helping us, our needs and his gifts seemed to line up 
well. He is a man of faith and integrity. He has a heart for people and the 
church. I recently asked Al a few questions about himself and his calling. 
 

Al, what do you want the folks at PCPC to know about you as you begin 
your ministry here? 
I've taken several spiritual assessments, and each shows I'm very high in 
"faith." I believe and trust in the sovereignty of our Lord, even in the midst of 
life's challenges. This is particularly true during my current season of life in 
which I'm dealing with a health issue of a loved one.   
 

Please share with us how you came to faith and why you are a Christian. 
I've known Jesus since I was a child. I don't remember a conversion experience, 
but a major life challenge resulted in a deeper faith. Out of the clear blue, my 

former wife declared that she no longer wished to be married. Heartbroken, the experience brought me to my 
knees, turning the situation completely over to Jesus for Him to handle. Life has never been the same. I was put on 
the path to wed my wife, Donna, now of more than 23 years, and to serve Jesus in formal ministry as a pastor.  
Praise God! 
 

What is your favorite part of pastoral ministry? 
This is difficult to answer because I enjoy it all. I consider myself to be a "jack of all trades, master of none.”          
Although I do many things well, among my favorites are problem solving and ministry implementation.   
 

Besides the Bible, what is your favorite book? 
I am a fan of author C.J. Box and his Joe Pickett series. 
 

Favorite movie? 
I've seen the last two seasons of The Chosen in the theater. My favorite non-Christian movie is Independence Day. 

 continued from page 1 

 

New Bible Study Coming Soon! 
PCPC will offer a new study this fall with childcare available. Join 
Kelly Raiford for The Armor of God, a 7-session video series by 
best-selling author Priscilla Shirer.  
 

Wednesdays, beginning September 10 
9:30-11:00 a.m. at PCPC  

 

This study explores the invisible war that rages around us — An 

enemy seeks to wreak havoc on everything that matters to you: your heart, 
your mind, your marriage, your children, your relationships, your resilience, 
your dreams, your destiny. If you're tired of being pushed around and caught 
with your guard down, this study is for you!  
 

                  Learn more and sign up on our website!  

https://pcpc.shelbynextchms.com/external/form/970a8215-cace-4be2-9ff8-0abade63de17
https://pcpc.shelbynextchms.com/external/form/970a8215-cace-4be2-9ff8-0abade63de17
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HANDBELL 
WORKSHOP  

 

Saturday, August 2 
9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 

Lunch included!  
 

Have you ever wondered what it’s like 

to ring a handbell? Well, now’s your 
opportunity! PCPC will offer a work-

shop, led by Cathy Coco, on Saturday,  
August 2, in Langill Hall. Anyone inter-

ested, ages 12 and up, is welcome. 

There is no experience necessary and 
no obligation to join the bell choir.    

Beginners are encouraged to attend! 
Come and learn all about handbell 

ringing, including simple techniques, 
and play familiar songs in a fun and   

relaxed environment. Lunch will be 
provided. Please RSVP on our website 

or by scanning the code below! 

An in-depth Bible study  

available to all in our community 

Hosted by 

Palm City Presbyterian Church 

Beginning Thursday,  

September 4th 

Learn more and enroll at  

https://palmcityeve.cbsclass.org/ 

https://pcpc.shelbynextchms.com/external/form/7c5bb55e-f104-452a-8fce-775dddd58d37
https://pcpc.shelbynextchms.com/external/form/7c5bb55e-f104-452a-8fce-775dddd58d37
https://palmcityeve.cbsclass.org/
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Adult Sunday School 
Sundays, 9:30 a.m. 
This co-ed class meets every week in the library. The group is studying 
Dust to Glory: An Overview of the Bible by Dr. R.C. Sproul. It explores the 
major themes, events, and people that are brought to life in the Old and 
New Testaments. Each class includes a video presentation followed 
by a group discussion. Learn more on our website. All are welcome. 
 

Men’s Bible Study 
Thursdays, 7:00 a.m. 
This group meets in Langill Hall. Coffee and breakfast are served. They 
are currently studying What Is Reformed Theology? by R.C. Sproul. In this 
series, Dr. Sproul examines distinctive aspects of Reformed Theology 
which set it apart from the many theologies that have developed before 
and after the Protestant Reformation. This class will be on break during 
August and reconvene on September 4. 
 

Women’s Bible Study 
Thursdays, 9:30 a.m. 
Join us for a new 8-week LifeGuide study on spiritual gifts. This series 
helps us recognize our gifts and the gifts of others. We’ll look at how to 
practically use our gifts to glorify God in our relationships, work, and 
world. This class meets in Langill Hall. Books are available in the office. 
 

Women’s Bible Study  
Wednesdays, 10:00 a.m.  
Join Cathy Coco for the study Esther: The Hidden Hand of God by Lydia 
Brownback. From the beginning of the book of Esther to the end, God is 
the main character even though he’s never mentioned! Come and learn 
about God's faithfulness in this intriguing study. Books are available for 
$12 each in the church office. This class will meet in the library through  
September 24.  

https://palmcitypres.org/ministries/adult-ministries
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A Place to Pray 
 

by Marlene Boobar 
We are told that we can pray anytime and any-
place. Paul wrote to the Thessalonians that they 
should “pray without ceasing” (1 Thessalonians 5:17 
ESV). If we pray continually, we don’t necessarily 
need a specific place to pray. But what did Jesus do? 
We are told in Mark 1:35, “And rising very early in 
the morning, while it was still dark, He departed and 
went out to a desolate place, and 
there He prayed.” Jesus was very 
deliberate in His praying. 
 
Jesus sought out a quiet place,    
not just for Him to speak to the          
Father, but so that He could 
“hear” what the Father might say 
to Him. This is our example. 
 
We pray and ask for help making 
decisions. We pray and ask for 
comfort for those who are suffering in some way. 
We pray for healing. We pray for our loved ones, and 
we pray for strangers. We pray for our church, and 
we pray for our country. In fact, we pray 
for the entire world!! Often, we have a laundry list of 
items we present to God in prayer. We want what we 
want when we want it! Yet, do we listen? Do we set 
aside that quiet time, in that quiet place where we 
can “be still, and know that I am God” (Psalm 
46:10)?  
 
Before Jesus chose His twelve disciples, He spent the 
entire night in prayer. Luke 6:12 tells us, “In these 
days, He went out to the mountain to pray, and all 
night He continued in prayer to God. And when day 

came, He called His disciples and chose from them 
twelve, whom He named apostles ...” Thus, Jesus 
spent the entire night in prayer before He chose His 
apostles. How long do we spend in prayer before a 
big decision? How much time do we spend            
communicating with our Father? Remember, com-
munication involves not just speaking but listening 
too. Before the miracle of Jesus raising Lazarus from 
the dead, Jesus prayed, saying “Father, I thank you 
that You have heard Me. I knew that You always hear 

Me ...” (John 11: 41-42). And then 
Lazarus came out of the grave. 
 
The lesson from Jesus is that we 
pray without ceasing. Do we need a 
specific place to pray? Not neces-
sarily. However, going to a special 
place might just give us the comfort 
we often seek. What is most          
important is that we find a quiet 
place in our minds where we lift our 
minds and hearts up to Him and we 

thank Him! We thank Him because we know we can 
be assured that He hears us and WILL answer us. It 
is in His time that our prayers are answered. Also, 
we acknowledge that His time is always perfect. The 
most important lesson for us is that we take some 
time to speak to Him, and then, most importantly, 
we take the time to listen to Him. It is not the place  
that is important, but the time. Remember, we must 
be still to “hear” Him. “For thus saith the Lord God, 
the Holy One of Israel … in quietness and in confi-
dence shall be your strength ...” (Isaiah 30:15 KJV). 
 
Let us pray. Amen. 
 

HAVE SOMETHING FOR OUR NEXT NEWSLETTER?! 
 

Please email it to our editors Andrea Wood and Amy Kitchell at 

newsletter@palmcitypres.org by the deadline listed on this 

newsletter’s calendar (page 18). Please write “Newsletter submission” 

in the subject line and remember to attach any photos you’d like to include.  

mailto:newsletter@palmcitypres.org


MAKING CHRIST KNOWN AND CHANGING LIVES  
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Our Community Table 
by Laura Gonzalez, PCPC Liaison 

 

Looking for a fun volunteering 
opportunity in a Christian envi-
ronment? Join others from PCPC 
for a church-wide volunteer day 
serving meals with our ministry 

partner, Our Community Table, on Saturday,          
August 2nd, in Stuart. 

Our Community Table (OCT) is a faith-based minis-
try that brings churches and the community togeth-
er to help feed those in need in Martin and Okeecho-
bee counties. Since its start at the height of the    
pandemic, OCT has grown from serving 124 weekly 
meals to currently serving over 1,800 meals every 
Saturday. That’s 350,000 meals to date! Volunteers 
arrive at 7:00 a.m. every Saturday to cook, set up and 
plate meals, clean up, and transport food. They    

distribute free meals, along with Bibles and prayer, 
to a dozen different locations in our community. 
 

I have arranged for our church to assist with plating 
meals on Saturday, August 2nd. Our PCPC group will 
meet at The Grace Place, 1550 SE Salerno Road in 
Stuart, at 9:30 a.m. To sign up, look for me at the 
registration table after all three services on Sunday, 
July 20th and July 27th, or call the church office at 
772-286-9958. 
 

Can’t volunteer? You can still help! Our Community 
Table’s goal is to end hunger, but they can’t do it 
without support. OCT is manned entirely by volun-
teers, and 100% of all donations go directly to       
creating meals. I am happy to share a list of items 
OCT needs for their ministry, or you can visit       
OurCommunityTableMinistries.org to learn more. 

 
PCPC to Host Soccer 
Team from Colombia 
by Susan Hastings, Committee Chair 

 

Next month, PCPC will 
provide sleeping quar-
ters and meals on our 
campus for a group of 
soccer players from Co-

lombia. The group of teen boys, working with Curtis 
Burnam, our ministry partner with Missionary Gos-
pel Fellowship in Latin America, is traveling to 
America on a mission trip. They are excited to grow 
in their faith and spread the gospel through soccer. 

PCPC volunteer day with 

OUR COMMUNITY TABLE 
is Saturday, August 2 

@ 9:30 a.m. 

https://palmcitypres.org/missions
https://ourcommunitytableministries.org/
https://ourcommunitytableministries.org/
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The team and their leaders will be staying upstairs 
in Langill Hall from August 10 through 17. We are 
excited to host them, but we need your assistance! 
The Mission Committee is seeking the following to 
help with the logistics of their stay: 

• 21 cots or inflatable mattresses (Please clearly 
mark with your name.) 

• 21 sets of single-size bedding (Please clearly 
mark your name on the tags.) 

• 21 bath towels. (Please clearly mark your name 
on the tags.) 

• Breakfast items (bagels, cereal, fruit, milk, juice, 
protein bars, cream cheese, etc.) 

• Homes to host, overnight, the two female      
leaders who accompany the group 

• Dinner for the group, prepared or purchased (We 
hope to have dinner for them 2 or 3 nights.) 

 

Please visit our website or scan the 
code provided here to learn more and 

help. Mission committee member Laura Gonzalez is 
organizing the collection of these items. Please    
contact her at laurag.pcpc@gmail.com with any 
questions or call the church office.   
 
 

4KIDS Back-to-School 
Gift Card Drive 
by Cindy Lohan, Liaison 
 

Help foster and adoptive children start the school 
year with confidence and joy! We're collecting gift 
cards for our ministry partner, 4KIDS, so that chil-
dren can shop for their own school supplies. Wheth-
er it's a sparkly backpack or a Spiderman pencil 
case, the children get to choose their favorites! 

Suggested gift cards include Walmart, Target, CVS, 
Walgreens, or Staples in amounts of $25, $50, or 
$100. Please drop off cards at PCPC’s church office 
by Wednesday, July 23. Let’s help every child feel 
ready to learn and shine this school year! 

https://pcpc.shelbynextchms.com/external/form/549d5d69-4108-49cb-994e-49fc2c0d58a7
mailto:laurag.pcpc@gmail.com
https://pcpc.shelbynextchms.com/external/form/549d5d69-4108-49cb-994e-49fc2c0d58a7
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Next Generation Ministry 
by Director Jessica Waltersdorff 

While summer is often 
seen as a time to re-

charge and refresh, we've 
been ramping up for an  

incredible season of growth 
and outreach! Our team is preparing 

for exciting opportunities to connect with students 
and families in our community. This fall, we're 
looking forward to supporting Game Day at one or 
more of our local elementary schools and launching 
a student-led Christian club at Hidden Oaks Middle 
School to help students connect with God and share 
the hope of Jesus with their peers. Big things are 
ahead—and we can't wait to see how God moves 
through this next generation!  
 

JUNE IN REVIEW 
Welcome Jennifer Osborne! 
Jennifer is our  new children’s min-
istry specialist. She comes to us 
with over two decades of teaching 
experience. You can learn more 
about her on our website. She will be 
leading our Sunday morning King-

dom Kids and weekly outreach initiatives during the 
school year.  

 
True North VBS:  
A Week of Faith, Fun, and Friendship! 
What an incredible week we had at this 
year's Vacation Bible School! Our    
campus was full of energy, laughter, 

and the joyful noise of over 180 children learning 
about God's love and direction for their lives. 
Throughout the week, our campers explored Bible 
stories, sang worship songs, played games, and   
participated in hands-on science projects. One of the 
biggest highlights was seeing children grow in their 
understanding of how we can always trust Jesus. 
 

We're especially proud of the generosity shown  
during our mission focus. Campers brought in $800 
in donations—an incredible effort that was matched 
by our Mission Committee, doubling the impact. 
Thanks to this partnership, we were able to provide 

the equivalent of approximately $22,000 worth of 
warm clothing for children in need. What a blessing 
it was to witness children learn the joy of giving and 
the power of helping others in Jesus' name! 
 

This week couldn't have happened without our      
incredible team of volunteers—over 80 teens and 
adults, who gave their time, energy, and love to 
make each moment special. From group leaders and 
snack helpers to storytellers and decorators, your 
work made a lasting impact!  
 

Thank you to all the families who shared your     
children with us this week. Your support and          
encouragement helped create a fun and faith-filled 
environment where kids could learn, grow, and feel 
known and loved. God is so good—and we give Him 
all the glory for the joy and transformation we     
witnessed! 
 

The Coast Summer Camp 
Our youth enjoyed a powerful week at Word of Life’s 
The Coast summer camp! Gwen, Madeleine,      
Leighton, Alazaya, Adriel, Julian, and Connor joined 
hundreds of other teens for a week packed with   
high-energy worship, deep Bible teaching, crazy 
team competitions, and unforgettable memories. 

https://palmcitypres.org/about-us/our-staff
https://palmcitypres.org/ministries/childrens-ministries
https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?set=a.1143652961133117&type=3
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BE A CHAMPION FOR KIDS! 
Do you remember the first person who helped you understand how much Jesus 
loves you? Someone who showed up, cared deeply, and made you feel seen. For 
many of us, it was a trusted adult during childhood—a true champion for our 
faith journey. Now, you have the chance to be that for someone else. 
 

Our children's ministry is growing, and we're looking for 
passionate and dependable partners to come alongside 

kids and champion their walk with Jesus. Whether it's 
through telling a Bible story, leading a game, or simply 
offering a listening ear, your presence makes a difference. 
 

You don't need all the answers—you just need a heart that's willing to 
serve. We'll equip you with everything you need: training, materials, and a 

team who's in it with you. As many experienced during Vacation Bible School, 
walking alongside kids in their faith journey isn't just rewarding—it's transfor-

mational.  
 

Let's raise up the next generation—one Sunday, one smile, one story at a time. We are seeking a welcome 
team to help check families in on Sunday mornings. We are also seeking small group leaders to: 
• pray for their small group during the week. 
• sit with their group during large group story and worship. 
• participate in games. 
• lead simple activities each week. 
• develop relationships with the children in their small group. 
 

Annual training for our children's ministry partners is scheduled for August 9th from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 
p.m. in the chapel. Come and learn how you can grow in your faith while sharing Jesus' love with others. 
Contact me with any questions at jessica@palmcitypres.org.  
 

***************************************** 

HIGH SCHOOL YOUTH GROUP WILL CONTINUE THROUGHOUT THE SUMMER!!  

SUNDAYS, 6:00-8:00 PM IN THE HFLC YOUTH ROOM 

  @pcpc.nextgen 

Play-n-Praise! 
 

WEDNESDAYS, BEGINNING AUGUST 6 
10:00-11:30 a.m. in Langill Hall 

 

Parents and grandparents, check out our new program for preschool-
ers, ages 18 months to 3 years! Through music and intentional play, 

little ones will learn about Christ in a joyful way. 
 

LEARN MORE AND REGISTER ON OUR WEBSITE! 

mailto:jessica@palmcitypres.org
https://pcpc.shelbynextchms.com/external/form/e29de34c-f43d-4fcd-8395-135a46d028af


Vacation Bible School 2025 
See our Facebook page for more photos!  

Thank you to Dr. Rosalyn Soo Mauldin for capturing this special week. 

https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?set=a.1143652961133117&type=3
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Sunday, September 14 
12:15 p.m. in Langill Hall 

Sermons in July 
by David C. Mauldin 
In July, I will continue the series Love & Light, preaching through  
1 John. I will be away, however, for a couple of weeks. On those 
Sundays, our interim assistant pastor, Al Rivett will be preaching.  
 

 July 6, 1 John 2:15-17, “Do Not Love the Things of            

This World” 

 July 13 (a message by Pastor Al Rivett), John 1:1-18,        

“Jesus: Our Reconciliation”  

 July 20 (a message by Pastor Al Rivett), John 1:19-34,          

“Jesus: Our Testimony” 

 July 27, 1 John 2:18-27, “Many Antichrists” 

Join us on Friday, July 18, in the library at PCPC. 
Questions? Please contact Rev. Lyn Snow, Ph.D. at 
chaplainsnow@gmail.com. 

https://palmcitypres.org/ministries/adult-ministries
https://pcpc.shelbynextchms.com/external/form/d011b48e-b272-4eb8-b752-d8daf5a031b4
mailto:chaplainsnow@gmail.com
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PCPC Choir Invited to 
Carnegie Hall! 
by Reva Rogers, 
Director of Traditional Music 
After a very successful choir season, we are excited 
to announce some truly incredible news. Following 
our moving performance of Tenebrae: A Service            
of Shadows at this year’s Good Friday service,               
renowned composer Heather Sorenson has extended 
a once-in-a-lifetime invitation: Our small but 
mighty chancel choir has been invited to perform 
Sorenson’s brand-new cantata, SOLAS, at Carnegie 
Hall in New York City this November! 
 

Our choir will join voices with other choirs from 
around the country to present this inspiring new 
work on one of the most prestigious stages in the 
world, representing Palm City Presbyterian Church 
and our entire community. 
 

Our Goal: We are embarking on a fundraising      
journey to raise $60,000 to make this dream a reali-
ty. The funds will be used to cover flights, accommo-
dations, meals, rehearsal scores, and all essentials 
for each choir member during our 4-day trip. 
 

How You Can Help: Be on the lookout for various 
fundraising events and opportunities in the coming 
months! We also gratefully welcome direct              
donations—every gift, large or small, brings us one 
step closer to this unforgettable experience. 
 

We want to take a moment to express our heartfelt 
thanks to all who have supported the choir through-
out this season. Every donation to our concert series, 
every floral arrangement, handwritten note, and 
kind word after services has meant so much to us. 
Your generosity and encouragement have helped us 
grow and prepare for this incredible opportunity. 
Thank you for your continued prayers and support as 
we prepare to share God’s light through music at 
Carnegie Hall! May his melody guide us!  

Ministry Through Flowers 
By Lonnie Ehmann 

Our congregation has the opportunity to donate fresh flowers to 
adorn the sanctuary chancel each Sunday. Our in-person congrega-
tion and online attendees can appreciate their beauty, as they        
accentuate the pulpit and the lectern area. The vibrant colors and 
dynamic shapes of the arrangements give us pause to thank God for 

his creation. Our members can reserve a date to donate flowers in 
honor or in memory of someone or to mark a special occasion by     

visiting our website or calling the church office. There are two main   
local flower shops we use, but you can provide our guidelines to the florist 

of your choice.  
 

What happens to the gorgeous flowers after the 11:00 service? The donors can bring them home and   
enjoy them, or they can donate them to the deacon ministry team for distribution to others. When  
flowers are donated, they are rearranged into several smaller bouquets. The deacons then look to see 

Continued on next page 

https://palmcitypres.org/ministries/music-ministry
https://pcpc.shelbynextchms.com/external/form/287326bd-e3d0-4fcd-9fec-eb54f1415c1a
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Widows Club: June Recap 
By Marlene Boobar 
Twenty six widows met for a pot luck dinner on 
Wednesday, June 18, in Langill Hall. The theme of 
the evening was a tribute to Frankie Valli and the 
Jersey Boys. A video was shown on the large screen 
from one of their concerts and lyrics were provided 
to sing along to the familiar tunes of “Big Girls 
Don’t Cry,” “Sherry,” “My Eyes Adore You,” and 
“Walk Like a Man.” It was a fun evening with some 
inexpensive entertainment! A few of the gals even 
got up to dance! A good time was had by all! 
 

The next Widows Club event will be planned for  
August. Please watch for upcoming announcements 
about meeting at a local restaurant.   
 

Many of the widows are planning to attend the over-
night trip to Mount Dora October 25. Being with each 
other on and off the bus and exploring the town of 
Mount Dora will provide wonderful fellowship. This 
trip is open to all (men and women) from the church 
and their friends.   
 

If you are not on the Widows Club mailing list and 
would like to be included, please contact Marlene at 
marleneboobar@hotmail.com or call the church 
office at 772-286-9958.  

who might need cheering up with a bouquet visit or if someone has a milestone birthday or anniver-
sary to celebrate. 
 

The new arrangements are delivered on the same or next day. The recipient is always happy that their 
church family remembers them, but it is also an uplifting moment for the deliverer. Thank you to the 
original donors of the flowers, as so many people in our congregation are blessed with arrangements! 
 

How can you help the flower ministry? If you are a shepherd and know of someone in your flock  
who would like a bouquet visit, please let Trish Jones in the church office know. If you are a member and 
know someone who needs cheering up, please call the office. The deacons will work them into receiving 
flowers. If you want to be part of the delivery, we can arrange that as well. 
 

If you are moved to donate flowers to beautify the sanctuary, they will not only be enjoyed by the con-
gregation but also used to show love to one another, as Jesus taught us. Scan the code 
provided here or see the Volunteer page of our website for more information, including 
details about the size of each arrangement and which dates have already been reserved.  

mailto:marleneboobar@hotmail.com
https://palmcitypres.org/volunteer
https://pcpc.shelbynextchms.com/external/form/287326bd-e3d0-4fcd-9fec-eb54f1415c1a
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Upcoming Men’s Event 
by Jon Albright 
Earlier this year, our Men's BBQ was a tremendous 
success, and many of you asked for more opportuni-
ties to gather and grow together. We're answering 
that call with a special evening at the Elliott Muse-
um, designed to deepen our bonds and strengthen 
our brotherhood in Christ. 
 
DATE: Wednesday, July 30, 2025 
TIME: 6:30-8:30 p.m. 
LOCATION: The Elliott Museum, 825 NE Ocean Blvd. 
on Hutchinson Island in Stuart 
  
Join us for a light supper and an evening of fellow-
ship, faith, and inspiration! This is more than just an 
event—it's a chance to build lasting connections, 
grow spiritually, and prepare our hearts to serve   
together. As with the BBQ, fathers are encouraged to 
bring their sons/grandsons, ages 12 and older. This 
time, we're also opening the invitation to friends 
and neighbors. Let's extend our circle of brother-
hood. The evening will include a powerful message 

by Jeff Samuels, a former Navy 
SEAL. He will share a compel-
ling testimony on how serving 
others  strengthens our 
faith and transforms 
lives. We will also 
be treated to an 
exclusive museum 
tour led by Robert 
Steele, President 
and CEO of the 
Elliott Museum. 
  
There is no cost to     
attend, but we kindly ask 
attendees to consider making a donation to support 
future PCPC men's events. Donations can be made 
on the registration page for this event. Register by 

visiting our website or scanning the 
code provided here to reserve your 
spot. Questions? Please contact the 
church at (772) 286-9958. 

Explore Mount Dora! 
October 25-26, 2025 
 

Don’t miss this fun opportunity to visit one of 
Florida’s most charming towns! For two days and 
one night, participants will explore the well-
known arts and craft fair, plus experience a sight-
seeing cruise along Lake Dora and more!  
 

Space is limited! Please register by August 1! A 
$100 deposit is required to hold your place, with 
the balance due by September 25th. Registration 
includes transportation, overnight accommoda-
tions, four meals, a 2-hour boat cruise, and time to 
explore the craft fair featuring over 350 vendors 
from all over the country. This trip is open to all 
(men and women) and friends.  
 

Learn more and sign up by visiting our website or 
by scanning the QR code to the left. Feel free to call 
the church with any questions!  

https://pcpc.shelbynextchms.com/external/form/7bd67cce-84d5-4363-834c-61c6299d820e
https://pcpc.shelbynextchms.com/external/form/7bd67cce-84d5-4363-834c-61c6299d820e
https://pcpc.shelbynextchms.com/external/form/0747942f-2fd0-410a-bdac-c833f7968a59
https://pcpc.shelbynextchms.com/external/form/0747942f-2fd0-410a-bdac-c833f7968a59
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SUMMER SURVIVAL 
SERIES  

 

July 15 & August 19  
@ 6:00 p.m. 

 

PCPC MomCo is presenting a summer 
series for moms of ALL ages. Join us on 
the 3rd Tuesday of each month, from 
6:00 to 7:30 p.m., for food, connection, 
and fun. Each evening includes practical 
teaching through speakers and re-
sources to help you feel more equipped 
as a mom, woman, and leader. Childcare 
is available and begins at 5:45 p.m.  

Sisters of PCPC,  
Let’s come together for a 

Women’s Ministry Breakfast!  

 

Saturday, August 23 

9:00-11:00 a.m. 

in Langill Hall 
 

We will review the information 

gathered at our May meeting, 

discuss upcoming plans, and 

enjoy fellowship over coffee 

and a light breakfast. 
 

Childcare will be provided. 
 

Please RSVP on our website,  

by scanning the code below,  

or by calling the church on or  

before August 20.  
 

Please contact Kelly Raiford 

with any questions at  

kwraiford0109@gmail.com. 

https://www.facebook.com/pcpcmomco/
https://pcpc.shelbynextchms.com/external/form/a553a4c7-41eb-4840-95a6-6352668bc6b5
https://pcpc.shelbynextchms.com/external/form/add5f9bf-4654-44bd-82b7-7f3d213d098c
mailto:kwraiford0109@gmail.com
https://pcpc.shelbynextchms.com/external/form/add5f9bf-4654-44bd-82b7-7f3d213d098c


Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

1 
 
 

 

2 
 
 
 
 

5:15 p.m. Walk  
Aerobics 

 
 

3 

 

7:00 a.m. MBS 

 

9:30 a.m. WBS 
 

 

4 
 

Independence 
Day 

 
Office Closed 

5 
 

 

 
 
 

 

6 
  

9:30 a.m. Adult Sun. School 
 

9:30 a.m. Kingdom Kids 
 
 

6:00 p.m. HS Youth Group 
 
 

7 
 
 

 
 
 
 

5:15 p.m. Walk Aerobics  
 
 
 

8 
 

 

 

9 

 
10:00 a.m. WBS 

 
 
 

5:15 p.m. Walk  
Aerobics 

10 
 

 

7:00 a.m. MBS 

 

9:30 a.m. WBS 
 

 

11 
 
 
 

12 

 

 

1:00 p.m. A.C.T. 

Missions 

13 
 

 

 

9:30 a.m. Adult Sun. School 
 

9:30 a.m. Kingdom Kids 
 
 

6:00 p.m. HS Youth Group 

14 
 
 
 
 
 
 

5:15 p.m. Walk Aerobics  
 
 
 

15 

 

 

 

 

6:00 p.m. MomCo 

 

 

 

16 
 
 

10:00 a.m. WBS 
 
 
 

5:15 p.m. Walk  
Aerobics 

17 
 

6:00 a.m. Sun Up 

Sun Down 

 

7:00 a.m. MBS 

 

9:30 a.m. WBS 
 

 

18 
 
 

1:00 p.m.  

Caregiver 

Support 

 

 

19 

 

 

20 
 

 

 

9:30 a.m. Adult Sun. School 
 

9:30 a.m. Kingdom Kids 
 
 

6:00 p.m. HS Youth Group 

21 

 
 
 
 
 

5:15 p.m. Walk Aerobics  
 
 
 
 

22 
 
 

 

 

23 
  Newsletter  

 Deadline 
 
 

10:00 a.m. WBS 

 
5:15 p.m. Walk  

Aerobics 

24 
 

7:00 a.m. MBS 

 

9:30 a.m. WBS 
 

 

25 
 
 

 

 

26 
 

9:30 a.m. A.C.T. 

Missions 

 

 

3:00 p.m. 

Jim Schuster 

Memorial Service 

27 
 
 

9:30 a.m. Kingdom Kids  
 

9:30 a.m. Adult Sun. School 
 
 

6:00 p.m. HS Youth Group 
 
 

28 
 

 
 
 

5:15 p.m. Walk Aerobics  
 

 

29 

 

 

30 
10:00 a.m. WBS 

 
5:15 p.m. Walk  

Aerobics 
 

6:00 p.m. Men’s Event 
at the Elliott Museum 

31 

 

7:00 a.m. MBS 

 

9:30 a.m. WBS 
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JULY 2025 

 

Sunday Worship 
 

8:20 & 11:00 a.m. 

Traditional Services 
 

9:30 a.m.   

Contemporary Service  

 

 

 

MBS: Men’s Bible Study 

 

WBS: Women’s Bible Study 
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PCPC office hours are Monday - Thursday, 8:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. and Fridays from 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 

We’re seeking 
people to assist on 
Sunday mornings. 
Please call  
(772) 286-9958  
for details! 

Looking to get involved and be a part of this large 
community event?! Contact Rebecca Stephens at  
rebecca.marino110@gmail.com to join the team! 

https://palmcitypres.org/home
https://palmcitypres.org/upcoming-events#text-5681580
mailto:rebecca.marino110@gmail.com


Sharing life together as Christ 
transforms us by His Truth 

2700 SW Martin Highway 
Palm City, Florida 34990 
772-286-9958 
www.palmcitypres.org 
 
SUNDAY WORSHIP TIMES     
 

Traditional Services 
8:20 and 11:00 a.m. in the sanctuary 
 

Contemporary Service 
9:30 a.m. in the Huizenga Family Life Center 

https://palmcitypres.org/ministries/childrens-ministries#text-5679324

